
From: stonemaps83@gmail.com
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: No to Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 6:56:05 PM

My Name is Peter Miller
Stonemaps83@gmail.com
44 Mahala way
Barrington, NH
 
Do not let northern pass go through,
Once again this will be a project that creates few jobs most of which will probably be let go to out of
state contractors.
Electric prices don’t go down. This will only increase our bills in the long run.
 
I am opposed to this ruining our landscape
 
Progress does not need development. We need innovation not more power lines
 
Peter Miller
Miller Stoneworks and Masonry
44 Mahala Way
Barrington, NH 03825
(559) 676-9756
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